Sarah Wheale 11 Bedford Road London W13 0SP

To:
Derek Borkiewicz
Sebek Construction
7 Marchwood Crescent
London W5 2DZ

9th April 2008

Dear Derek,

Please take this letter as a thank you for all the hard work you and your team have put in to the above property.

The extension to my kitchen and the refurbishment of the bathroom has greatly improved my property and I am very happy. Your team were courteous and very tidy, which helped in keeping the disturbance to a minimum. The quality of the work is superb.

Additionally all your advice as we went along with the build was fantastic as I clearly had not thought out some of the design.

I have since recommended your Company to others and would not hesitate in asking you to complete further work in the future.

Kind regards Sarah